
PARENT WEEKLY BULLETIN 
GRO WIN G GREATN E SS,  ON E STUDE N T AT A TI ME   

AUGUST 19, 2024 

Greetings Griffin Families, 

We had a successful first week of school. It was wonderful to see the 
students back at school. They have adjusted quickly to the school routine 

and even took their first iReady diagnostic. The purpose of the diagnostic 

is to see the starting point of where the students are to make data driven 
decisions on instruction.  

I am also impressed with our Kindergarteners. Most of them can find their own way to the 

cafeteria from the car line. Thank you, parents /guardians, for your patience in the car line. 

It will get better and faster over time. Curbsmart – a carline app, will start in September. 
More detailed information will be given, once we get closer to implementation.  

WEEK AT A GLANCE 

Days of the week Upcoming Events Time  
MONDAY   
TUESDAY   
WEDNESDAY OPEN HOUSE – Grades 3-5 6:00 pm 
THURSDAY K-5 – Science beginning of the year assessment  
FRIDAY   

NEXT WEEK 

Primary – Pre-K-2- Wednesday 8/28/24   

6:00 pm – 7:00pm – Parents will report directly to the classroom.  

With Sincere Gratitude, 

Principal Jones 

Please sign up for our Griffin PTA Face Book Page.  

 


